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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 Residential Trip Pioneer Centre 
 
This year we are again pleased to offer a fabulous opportunity to Year 4 children to stay at the Pioneer 
Centre.  This is a fantastic centre based in Cleobury Mortimer, offering activities including team building, 
climbing, orienteering and many more.  The children will experience activities which will enhance their 
problem solving, teamwork, thinking skills, confidence and cooperation skills. 
 
The trip will take place from Monday 25th April 2022 – Wednesday 27th April 2022 and will cost £200. This 
is a charge from the Pioneer Centre for the stay, all activities and food and a charge for transport. Please 
complete the attached Microsoft Form by Monday 17th January if you would like your child to come. 
https://forms.office.com/r/kN4rySyyLV  
 
Full payment for the residential will be due by Friday 15th April. 
 
There are options for payment. See below and then select on the Microsoft Form your preferred method so 
that we can set up the relevant payment schedule on your School Money Account. 

Option 1 Option 2 

Pay full balance in one 
transaction via School 
Money on or before Friday 
15th April. 

Pay in instalments 
Instalment 1 - £50 due on Monday 31st January 
 
Instalment 2 - £50 due on Monday 28th February 
 
Instalment 3 - £50 due on Thursday 31st March 
 
Instalment 4 - £50 due on Friday 15th April 

• Although the instalments are set at £50, you are able to pay more than one instalment at a 
time. Eg. Instalment 1 and 2 totalling £100 on or before 28th February. 

 
If the cost of the trip, or the dates of the instalment plan will cause difficulties, please do not hesitate 
to contact me about this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher    
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